
 

Social Science 
Student Symposium  
Etiquette 

 

Please take a look at the etiquette guide listed below for a better understanding of the 

anticipated student behavior:  

• Professional behavior is expected from all participants. 

• Business or business casual attire is expected. (This means no jeans, t-shirts, tennis shoes 

etc.) 

• If something prevents you from attending the symposium after you have already 

registered, please let Dr. Michiko Nohara-LeClair know as soon as possible.  

• Arrive early to presentation sessions both if you are attending and presenting. For oral 

presenters, give yourself an extra 10 minutes before the session that you are presenting 

in to load your presentation onto the computer.  

• Be prepared to stay for the entire session that you are presenting in. Poster presenters 

will be expected to stand by their posters for the entire session.  

• Do not enter an oral presentation in the middle of their presentation. Be courteous of the 

presenter and wait until they are finished.  

• All cell phones should be set to silent during presentations.  

• Attend other student’s presentations in order to network and learn about different ideas 

from different disciplines! 

 

 

For more information or to register, please visit the Social Science Student Symposium at 
https://www.lindenwood.edu/ssss-2020/ 

 

Any questions should be emailed to: 

Dr. Michiko Nohara-LeClair 

Mnohara-leclair@lindenwood.edu 

https://www.lindenwood.edu/ssss-2020/

